

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE AIR FORCE LIFE CYCLE MANAGEMENT CENTER WRIGHT-PATTERSON AIR FORCE BASE OHIO

31 May 2013

Colonel Gregory M. Gutterman AFLCMC/WWU 2725 C Street, Bldg 553 Wright-Patterson AFB, OH 45433-7424

I would like to express my personal gratitude to your team for their support of the F-22 Life Support System (LSS) Task Force. The collaborative efforts, attention to detail, and professionalism of your team helped to restore confidence in the Raptor and ultimately returned the F-22 fleet to normal operations.

We are proud to have served with your team resolving the Air Force's toughest Life Support System issue in recent memory. On behalf of the thousands of men and women in Raptor Nation, thank you!

Sincerely,

GREGORY M. GUTTERMAN, Col, USAF Director, F-22 System Program Office